
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/24/2014 8:15:19 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: NARUC SFO 

Great Mike. Happy to help. We could ever arrange transportation - but you probably couldn't 
ride it without a gift exception. 

Sent from my iPad 

On Jul 24, 2014, at 6:37 PM, "Florio, Michel Peter" <MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hi Brian! Yes, I'm on the Gas Committee but am not a particularly active 
member. Nonetheless, the idea of a tour of the (hopefully to be fully staffed) 
new facility sounds like an excellent one. A chance to show off the best of 
CA! I will contact the relevant committee folks and see if they would be 
interested and let you know. 

From: Cherry, Brian K 1mailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 5:22 PM 
To: Florio, Michel Peter 
Subject: NARUC SFO 

Mike - you are on the NARUC Gas Committee ? Would you be 
interested in sponsoring a tour of the Gas Control Center for members of 
your Committee ? We'd be happy to host it. 
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